
                                                                                                                                                        

If you cannot manage public transport and would like to attend either of these 
two meetings please contact Sulekha: 0207 923 8367 

Sulekha@healthwatchhackney.co.uk 
 

Upcoming NHS Community Voice meetings 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Your GP service 
 

 Find out what is happening to local GP services 

 What are the challenges for local GPs and patients? 

 How do we get involved and make our voices heard? 
 

Tuesday 24 May 2016, 10.30am-12.30pm 
Pembury Community Centre 

1 Atkins Square, Dalston Lane, E8 1HL 
 

Guest speakers include GP Confederation, the Clinical Commissioning 

Group, NHS England & patient representatives. 

 

Refreshments will be provided (no need to book) 

 

Open workshop on health and digital information 
 

 How can we use technology to improve our health and wellbeing in 
City & Hackney? 

 What support do you need to be able to use technology in this way? 

 

Wednesday 25 May 2016, 10.30am-2pm 
Tomlinson Centre 

Queensbridge Rd E8 3ND 
(Bus 236 to Middleton Rd/Queensbridge Rd or 242 to Middleton Road- 7 min walk) 

 
Plans include a new City&Hackney health app, viewing your health and care 
records online, secure online GP consultation, booking your appointments online 
& improving iCare and CityHealth directories. 

 
Lunch will be provided (please book in via contact details below) 

 


